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Ref:- Development Consent Order (DCO) for the A303 tunnel

Dear Sir,

I am writing to you to formally object to the proposed closures of the historic byways
around the environs of Stonehenge.

These have been used as byways for hundreds of years, and simply CAN NOT be allowed to
be closed just for the sake of stopping people viewing the stones.

Yours sincerely,

Andrew Down




